
Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network update noted.  
 
9 There was submitted and noted a report by Ms Jane Cowie, North West 
Glasgow Voluntary Sector Network (NWGVSN) providing an update on its work, 
advising 
 
(1) of the continued IT recycling project “Plugged In” and that information could 

be accessed via https://nwgvsn.org.uk/plugged-in-it-project/ who would accept 
any old IT equipment to be refurbished; 

 
(2) of the continued concerns with regards to the cost of living crisis and the 

increased demand on services; 
 

(3) of the shocked community following the death of a teenager who had been 
found seriously injured at Clarendon Street; 
 

(4) that the Annexe Dreams and Aspirations class were working with SWG3 and 
Hyndland Primary School in sharing stories of the Clyde and that this would 
be made into a mural for outside the school on the cricket grounds fence;  

 
(5) that Let Partick Flourish had secured funding from Cycling UK to enable 

another 10 local people to get a new bike with all cycling accessories required 
and that one person received an upcycled bike with lights and padlock 
through their £250;  
 

(6) of the Partick Community Growing Project, as detailed in the report; and 
 

(7) of Partick Housing Association’s 50th Anniversary and the 850 celebrations 
taking place for Glasgow. 

 
 


